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AICES FOOTBALL

In week 3, our senior boys, girls and junior boys who were selected at the CASA trial
day, represented the college and CASA at the AICES Football Championships gala. After
a round robin of games, all students made it to possibles and probables, where they
demonstrated their excellent football skills for the selectors to recognise their talent.
Congratulations to Zoe G who was selected for the Under 18s girls team, Matias S, Ryder W and
Adrian T who was selected for the Under 16s boys team, and Jy K and Oliver V who were selected
for the Opens Boys team. Good luck to all in the next level!
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Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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